


I can however provide that the overall revenue collected for parking fees was $72,269 for the 
2023/24 financial year.  
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Office of 
the Ombudsmen.  You can find more information on its website 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
 
If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact me on 03 209-0330. 
 
 
Yours sincerly 
 

 
Lornae Straith 
General Manager Corporate Support / Chief Financial Officer 
 




